
NHS Grampian submission of 17 October 
2023  
 

PE2031/C: Provide insulin pumps to all children 
with type 1 diabetes in Scotland 
  
Thank you for your email, received on 21st September 2023, in relation 
to PE2031: Provide insulin pumps to all children with type 1 diabetes in 
Scotland. 

I can confirm that within Grampian any child who would like to manage 
their diabetes with a pump has access to one, unless deemed by the 
team to be unsafe. 

Currently 60% of our diabetes patient population are pump users and 
the number continues to go up. 

Hope this information answers your question. 

 

 
  
 


